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From: vickie hunnewell

To: Bolstridge. Karen

Cc: ADixon@dwmlaw.com

Subject: Cell Tower Dallashill

Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 6:02:43 PM

EXTERNAL.: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Karen,

| just wanted to send a note in support of the cell tower to be constructed on Dallas Hill Road. My husband and |
own a home at 756 Dallas Hill. We are only there part time right now, but will be retiring in a year in a half. I truly
hope this project will be able to move forward because it is very much needed. The fact that we don't have cell
service in so many spots is disturbing. We personally had an incident where a person was on the side of the road
screaming for help. A friend had been hurt in the woods. Thankfully a fire rescue truck came by and was able to
offer help. | am very excited to retire there, but also a tad nervous about the lack of service. | want to know if
something happens to either of us, | can get help and everyone else in the area. This project moving forward will
ease SO many concerns.

Thank you,
Vickie L Hunnewell
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